
No.23-B-13013/2/2023-ESTT Date - 14.10.2025

// CIRCULAR //

All Employees under the jurisdiction of ESIC SRO Nagpur are hereby

informed that the half yearly staff contribution towards Staff Benevolent Fund

SRO Nagpur for the period from October 2025 to March 2026 is to be

deducted in October 2025. Hence Employees under ESIC SRO Nagpur other

than the already members of the Fund, those who are willing to apply for the

membership of fund may submit the Application form for membership

contained in ‘Appendix-A’ (enclosed) before 22.10.2025 (F.N) to

Establishment Branch, SRO Nagpur.

This issues with the approval of Competent Authority.

(Swapnil Patil)

Dy. Director (Admin)

To,

All Concerned.

Copy to –

1. All Branches at SRO Nagpur.

2. All BO’s/DCBO’s/Pay Offices under SRO Nagpur.
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3. WCM, SRO Nagpur for uploading on SRO Nagpur Site.




